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Aims 

This new work group offers focused support to secondary heads of department/subject 
leaders to develop in their role as leaders of mathematics education in a vibrant 
professional learning community.  
 
It will also provide an opportunity for mathematics secondary heads of 
department/subject leaders to collaborate and network with other subject leaders across 
the departments in the SW London Maths Hub area, in order to share successes and 
explore challenges.  
 
 

Background  

The NCETM and Maths Hubs have had a long history of supporting individual teachers’ 
professional development and initiatives through the secondary work groups. However, 
we recognised the need to provide specific support for secondary heads of 
department/subject leaders as well as providing a space for purposeful collaboration 
within this community.  
 

Information 

What are the benefits? 
Participants will: 

 reflect on the unique challenges of 

their role and benefit from the 

experience and expertise of others  

 be supported at strategic level and 

as leaders of change in their 

departments 

 have the opportunity and time to 

reflect, with other subject leaders, on 

the vision for their department and 

experience of their students    

 consider different approaches to PD 

in order to both support and 

empower their team, as well as 

promote a shared vision for teaching 

and learning 

 evaluate their offer of a coherent and 

connected curriculum 
 

What is the cost? 

The Secondary Subject Leadership 

project is fully funded by the Maths Hubs 

Programme so is free to participating 

schools.  
 

 

 

What is involved? 

Participants of this project will be part of 

Work Groups exploring common themes, 

with bespoke adjustments appropriate to 

local contexts and needs. 

Participants will have opportunities for: 

networking and input on current issues; 

exploration of materials to use with their 

department; development of collaborative 

approaches; ongoing development in their 

subject leadership role.   

It will be important for all Work Group 

participants to benefit from the expertise 

and experiences of the group of 

departments represented. 
 

Dates and location 

The Work Group will run across four 

sessions across the year. 
 

First session (online): 3.00 - 4.30 

Wednesday 26th January 2022 * 

 

* If the date or timing of the first session is 

a barrier to you joining this work group, 

please let us know and we can look at 

alternative options. 
 

The facilitator will take into account the 

needs and logistics of the participants and 

respond accordingly in terms of timings 

and delivery of the following sessions. 

 

How to Apply 

Please complete the London South West 

Maths Hub online booking form to 

secure a place in the Work Group.  

If you require any more information please 

contact us by email to discuss your 

application. 

admin@londonsouthwestmathshub.co.uk 

 

Covid-19 

Recovery 

 

Many positive lessons were learnt from 

online collaboration during Maths Hub 

activity in 2020/21.  These will be built 

upon in 2021/22. 

As the impact of the pandemic hopefully 

recedes, the result for Maths Hubs work 

may be a blend of face-to-face 

activities and frequent online 

collaboration. 
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